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July 2019 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer           
 
Medication required during extra-curricular activities/after school events at school 
 
If your child needs access to medication (such as inhalers, epi-pens etc.), please be aware that they need to bring their 
own supply to extra-curricular events such as sports fixtures, plays and trips, even if the activity is at Silverdale 
School.  Medication held in school can only be used within school hours.   
 
Any queries regarding this, please email enquiries@silverdale-chorustrust.org  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
J Verney 
 
Mrs J Verney 
Assistant Headteacher 
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